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April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
CLASS TEACHER AT WELLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of class teacher. 
 
Wellington is a friendly and welcoming school in Bow, East London. We are looking to appoint an 
outstanding, enthusiastic and hardworking teacher, who can bring excellence and enjoyment of 
learning to our children.  
 
In return, we will provide you with enthusiastic, well-behaved learners and a warm and friendly 
working environment. 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 16th May at 12pm. Interviews will take place week 
beginning Monday 23rd May. 
 
Please read through all of the attached information prior to completing your application form.  
 
Wellington School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of our children and young people 
and expects all our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Therefore, letters of application 
and CVs will not be accepted. 
 
I wish you every success with your application. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Martin Grant 
Headteacher 
 


